il

State of New Mexico
Office of the Governor

Bill Richardson

Governor

December 7, 2009

Via E-mail

‘Heath Haussamen
heath@haussamen.com

Re:  Request for Information

Dear Mr. Haussamen:

On December 2, 2009, I received your request to inspect certain records. Pursuant to the
Inspection of Public Records Act, a response will be forthcoming within 15 days of our
receipt of your request.

Sincerely,

NN TMaea

Marcie Maestas
Records Custodian
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